
 
 

 

 
 
 
Date: September 24, 2024 
 
To,  
The Listing Department,  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited,  
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G-Block,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East), Mumbai-400051  
 
NSE Symbol: MDL  
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Subject: Closure of Trading Windows for Insiders of the Company  
 
Pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, as amended from time to 
time and Company’s Code of Internal Procedures and Conduct for Prevention of Insider Trading 
in Securities, the trading window for dealing in Equity Shares of the Company by the Insiders 
[Promoters, Directors, Designated Employees, and other connected or designated persons] of 
the company will be closed from October 1, 2024 until 48 hours after the declaration of 
Financial Results of the company for the half year ending on September 30, 2024.  
 
During the closure of trading window, all designated persons of the Company (including their 
immediate relatives) have been advised not to deal in Equity Shares of the Company.  
 
You are requested to kindly note the same.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Marvel Decor Limited 
 
 
Mayursinh Gohil 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership: A69149 
 


